
  

1/26/2018 

Chairman Hoffman and Members of the Committee: 

Kansas Pet Professionals Fully supports House Bill 2477.  We know 
firsthand the importance of an Inspection program. It keeps the breeders, 
pets store, shelters, and fosters in compliance with state laws. A fee 
increase will insure that the needed funding will be available to keep the 
Animal Facilities Inspection Program funded.  

Please Vote Yes to HB2477 as written without any attachments.   

Together we will Keep Kansas Pets Shinning and will continue to 
be the “Model State” that we are known for since the 
implementation of the   Kansas Pet Animal Act!  

Sincerely, 

Michelle Russell 
   




